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Dear Valued Partners, 

                                                     

We appreciate your support and cooperation. 

We are notifying you of the EOL plan for the panel currently in operation as follows, and we ask 

for your cooperation to facilitate the end of life (EOL). It was decided to close the P7 and 

discontinue it without transferring it to CA. 

 

Sort Size EOL Date LTB Model 

LCD 75" 23.1Q 30.09.2022 LD750EQD-FLM1 

 

Once again, thank you for all your support and cooperation. Should you have any question, 

please feel free to contact us. 

 

 

 

 

Best Regards,  

 

KEE.SEO, 

Commercial Sales Team 2  

LG Display Co.LTD 


